
I-515 VIADUCT REHAB TO START
In Spring of 2021, work will begin to 
rehabilitate the I-515 (US 95/93) 
viaduct in downtown Las Vegas. 
Construction will last approximately 
one year.

The Nevada Department of 
Transportation (NDOT) invites you
to participate in an online public 
meeting. 

Please visit www.i515Project.com 
anytime between February 2 - 16, 
2021, to learn more, download 
project materials, and to submit your 
comments and questions to the 
project team.  

If you need special accommodations or are unable to view the public meeting over the 
internet, please contact NDOT’s Public Involvement Specialist Cassie Mlynarek at 
702-232-5288.
Para materiales en español, por favor envíe un correo electrónico a 
cmlynarek@dot.nv.gov.
Project questions? Please contact NDOT Project Manager                                                      
Rick Splawinski: 775.888.7317, rsplawinski@dot.nv.gov.

Join us online anytime:
February 2, 2021

through
February 16, 2021

Meeting website:
www.i515Project.com

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING
I-515 VIADUCT REHAB PROJECT

PROJECT COMPONENTS INCLUDE:

Rehabilitation of the I-515 (US 95/93) viaduct (the elevated 
portion of the downtown highway), including deck repair and 
overlay, ramp hinge replacement, and seismic retrofits

Restriping of I-515 to provide one additional 
southbound lane from I-15 to Eastern Avenue

Replacement of the I-515 over Eastern Avenue and 
I-515 over Desert Inn Road Bridges


